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    Model NTR025             Chrome with Blue Flames 
 
 

Certain fire extinguishers manufactured by Neutron Motor Sports and marketed by J & A Auto Accessories, 
14025 South Main St., Los Angeles, CA, do not meet the approved standard for sale in California. The 
models in question are: 

 
• NTR025 Chrome with Blue Flames 
• NTR026 Chrome with Yellow Flames (not shown) 
• NTR027 Chrome with Red Flames (not shown) 
• NTR028 Chrome with Carbon Fiber Flames (not shown) 
• NTR029 Chrome with White Flames (not shown) 

 
Sales of unapproved fire extinguishers in California constitute a violation of Section 13162 of the Health and 
Safety Code which states that no person shall market, distribute, or sell any portable fire extinguisher in 
California unless it has been examined by and bears the label of Underwriters’ Laboratories or another 
testing laboratory approved by the State Fire Marshal. 

 
If you have any questions or require further assistance please contact James Parsegian at the 
California State Fire Marshal’s Office, Telephone Number 916-445-8415 

 
                                                                 

Visit our website at: http://osfm.fire.ca.gov
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